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Comments: Hello,  

 

I think that the USFS should make separate designations for class 1, 2, and 3 e bikes.  The technology keeps

changing, and it does not make sense to classify them all as motor vehicles.  E-bikes are a great way for people

who do not have the ability to bike as far to get into the outdoors, and I believe we should make room for them.


